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Special Topics Issue Of Names:
Women's Onomastics

September 2007

Dorothy Dodge Robbins and Christine De Vinne
are serving as guest editors for the September
2007 issue of Names, on the topic of women's
onomastics. They invite article-length
submissions with a focus on women's names or
naming practices in any field of onomastics.
Potential proposers are invited to co~tact them to
discuss topics or ideas. Submissions via email
attachment or USPSare due 15April 2007.
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